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Trinity Lutheran Church

2221 North Oak Lane
State College, PA 16803
814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org

PRAYER LIST

TLC DISCIPLES
Mary Lou Kiel, John Owens

Readings

Amos 5:6-7, 10-15
Psalm 90:12-17

TLC.FRIENDS . Hebrews 4:12-16
Patrick Moseley, Rita Shetler,
Debbie | Mark 10:17-31

Trinity Lutheran Church

has an immediate opening for a part-time (approx. 20 hours a week)
Office Administrator.

The Office Administrator will have a variety of job duties related to
operational, financial and clerical functions of the congregation. Requires
excellent interpersonal, administrative and communication skills with
proficiency in MS Office, payroll, databases and communications

platforms (e-newsletter, website, social media).
Submit by Nov. 1, a cover letter, resume, references and
salary expectation to:

Trinity Lutheran Church
2221 North Oak Lane
State College, PA 16803
or by e-mail to TLCRevRon@comcast.net

Dinner & The Chosen

Wednesday, October 16th
The Chosen—Season 3, Episode 5

Dinner will be at 6:00 pm
Movie will start at
approximately 6:30 pm.
Dinner menu :

Bakes Salmon, Baked Chicken, Tator Tots, Cole Slaw,
Stewed Tomatoes, Steamed Broccoli, & Dessert

TRINITY EVENTS
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 12
10:00 am Zumba
5:00 pm Worship w/Communion
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 13
8:15 am Worship w/Communion

10:00 am Worship w/Communion
w/Children’s Church
11:00 am First Communion Class
TUuESDAY, OCTOBER 15
5:45 pm Zumba
7:00 pm Choir Practice (CANCELLED)
7:00 pm Council Meeting
WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16
6:00 pm Dinner
6:30 pm The Chosen S3/E5
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17
5:45 pm Zumba
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19
10:00 am Zumba
5:00 pm Worship w/Communion
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20
8:15 am Worship w/Communion

10:00 am Worship w/Communion
w/Children’s Church

Altar Flowers
are in Memory of
Brian Lewis’ Mother
Helen Lewis

WEL & LA




CHOIR REHEARSAL IS CANCELLED FOR

@ﬁj TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15th

Please mark your calendars

Parking Lot Resurfacing and Line Painting

Wednesday, October 9th, Jeff Sones and company
started resurfacing/sealing the back parking lot off of
Sylvan Lane. This parking lot and entrance will not be

available for use this weekend. Please use the front

parking lots for all services this weekend.

Starting Monday, October 14th, the resurfacing/sealing of
the front parking lots will start. These parking lots will not
be available for parking for most of next week.

Please be mindful of this as you come to the church for
rehearsals, meetings and dinners.




Dear Trinity,

There may be questions as to why there is a need for an Office Administrator. | notified the
council a number of months ago that | plan to retire at the end of November and start a new
chapter in my life with my husband, Mark.

| do not plan to leave the area permanently, but we do own my parent’s home in Winter
Haven, FL. We are planning to enjoy that home and area during the winter months so we
won’t be around State College from January to March. (Hopefully after this hurricane we will
still have a home there.)

It has been my pleasure serving as the office administrator and | will do everything | can to
have a smooth transition for the next person who takes over the job.

Blessing to all,

Bethv

STATE COLLEGE CROP HUNGER WALK

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27TH AT 2:00 PM

STATE COLLEGE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
132 West Beaver Avenue

Registration starts at 1:30 pm

Join us as we walk to end hunger in State College
and around the world! We’re happy to be able to
give 25% of the total funds we raise to the State
College Food Bank, and the rest to Church
World Service to be used in relief and hunger
fighting efforts wherever it’s needed most.

Walkers of all ages and abilities are welcome!!
Register to walk or donate to Trinity’s team at:
https://events.crophungerwalk.org/cropwalks/team/trinity-lutheran-4

Or Contact Kayla Smith (kayjosmith22 @gmail.com
or (717) 781-5885)

Together, we can help end hunger in our community
and around the world.
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& CENTRE CARE VOLUNTEERS

CentreCare

VoLunegrs ENHANCING THE QUALITY OF LIFE FOR RESIDENTS

October 1, 2024
Dear Friends of Centre Care

This holiday season, Centre Care Volunteers will again be hosting the Christmas
Gift Store from which residents may select gifts to give to friends and family
members at Christmas;.with no charge to the resident. This has become a truly
meaningful program for the residents. It means so much to our residents to be
able to give gifts to loved ones at Christmas time. We are hoping that you will
again support this effort. We have found that monetary donations make it easier
for us to provide the types of gift items that the residents are looking for.

Throughout the year, the Centre Care Volunteers also use contributions towards
purchasing special occasion gifts for each resident as well as supporting many
programs which enhance their lives. If you would like to join the volunteers and
help us enrich the lives of the residents of Centre Care, please contact Felicia at
FHeaton@ltcmail.com or (814) 278-6000.

If you would like to partner with the volunteers as we support the residents of
Centre Care, please send your contribution to Connie Corl, (Treasurer), P. O. Box
165, Mingoville, PA 16856 before November 1, 2024. This will provide ample
time to allow us to plan for our projects. Checks should be made payable to
Centre Care Volunteers.

Our best wishes to each of for a Happy Holiday Season and thank you for
considering this request.

Ann Johnstonbaugh
Centre Care Volunteers President

250 Persia Road | Bellefonte, PA 16823 | 814.278.6000 United way

n www.ce ntrecare.org We subscribe to a non-discrimination policy. % (5\_



